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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) - Sections 116 and 117 and   
The Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 – 
Regulation 31 
 
Application by NNB Generation Company (SZC) for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the Sizewell C Project 
 
Notice of the decision by the Secretary of State 
 
The Planning Inspectorate previously consulted you on the above project, which has now 
been decided. This letter notifies you of the publication of the Secretary of State’s decision 
in relation to the above application.  
 
The Secretary of State as the decision maker under s105 of the Planning Act 2008 (as 
amended) (PA2008) has decided that development consent should be granted, and 
therefore has made a Development Consent Order under s114(1)(a) of PA2008, which 
includes the requirements attached to the decision. The statement of reasons sets out the 
main reasons and considerations on which the decision is based, including relevant 
information about transboundary considerations and the participation of the public.  
 
Electronic copies of the decision documentation, including the Secretary of State’s 
decision letter and statement of reasons, can be viewed at:  
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/the-sizewell-c-project/    
 
The Recommendation Report submitted to the Secretary of State by the Examining 
Authority provides a description, where necessary, of the main measures to avoid, reduce 
and, if possible, offset the major adverse effects of the development, and can also be 
viewed via the same link.  
 
If you have any queries about the Secretary of State’s decision letter please contact:  
 
 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 
e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
SizewellC@ 
planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/the-sizewell-c-project/
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Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy 
1 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1H 0ET 
T: +44 (0)20 7215 5000  
E: beiseip@beis.gov.uk 
 
Alternatively, if you would like to find out further details about the project you can 
visit the Applicant’s website at https://www.edfenergy.com/energy/nuclear-new-build-
projects/sizewell-c or contact the Applicant on 0800 197 6102. 
 
High Court proceedings 
 
There is no right of appeal under PA2008. The High Court may entertain proceedings to 
question an Order granting development consent from the day on which the Development 
Consent Order is published or, if later, the day on which the decision letter is published. 
The procedure is to make an application for judicial review. This must be done within the 
statutory period of time set out in s118 of PA2008. Please contact the Administrative Court 
Office for further information on +44 207 947 6655 or follow this link:  
 
http://www.justice.gov.uk/courts/rcj-rolls-building/administrative-court/applying-for-judicial-
review]  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

Simone Wilding 
 
Head of Major Casework  
For and on behalf of the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial 
Strategy 
 
 
 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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